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BPIF relaunch insurance scheme with a new and improved offering for the printing 

industry 

BPIF Insurance Services has undergone an extensive review to see how it can better serve 

its members. 

Working with Aston Lark, the BPIF have developed wider covers designed specifically for the 

printing industry, which are exclusive to BPIF members. 

BPIF members can benefit from specific cover and discounts on premiums across the range 

of insurances they purchase. Clients will be able to benefit from collaboration with the offer 

of a true ‘one-stop shop’ in terms of the provision of insurance. 

With the insurance market particularly challenging, most insurers are seeking to raise 
premiums. Therefore, it’s more important than ever that all businesses properly review their 
insurance programmes in good time ahead of renewal. 
 

BPIF members have access to a range of business insurance products designed specifically 
for the printing industry, which feature benefits including: 
 

 A premium discount, exclusively for members of the BPIF 

 A policy that covers the specific needs of the print industry, covering claims such as 
Printers Errors & Omissions, Breach of Copyright & Bookbinding  

 A professional insurance broking service that advises you on the suitability of your 
insurance, not allowing printers to purchase their insurance (which is a complex 
purchase) without providing advice on the product and what it covers 

 A team of expert in-house Claims Advisers (who understand the print industry) ready 
to help and assist you at the time you need it the most. 

 

Stuart Rootham, Managing Director of Aston Lark, said: 

“I hope that as many BPIF members as possible will support the new insurance scheme and 
give us the opportunity to demonstrate how we can improve their insurance protection and 
deliver competitive terms. 
 
“I look forward to us helping as many members as possible over the coming year and 
renewing my strong relationship with the BPIF team, which continues to work tirelessly to 
support the industry.” 
 
Charles Jarrold, CEO of BPIF said: 
 
“We look forward to this new relationship, to ensure members benefit from a really high 
quality, sector tailored, competitive insurance scheme, from a trusted broker.” 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
For more information, call us today on 03301 24 71 37 or email bpifis@astonlark.com  
https://bpifis.astonlarkinsurance.com/bpif/request-a-quote.html 
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